Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kasuboski, Robert <rkasuboski@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Monday, May 21, 2018 9:54 AM

To: Kyle Berend

Cc: stucker@blm.gov; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan; Naranjo, Mark
Subject: RE: Pickett Draw C-141 - ROW#NM85558

Howdy Kyle,

| just received a call from one of the vanguard folks that advises it appears this line is leaking again this morning. Could
you all check on it please.

Also on the C-141 could you look at the location of the release. | believe the leak was found in the SENE of section 1625S
29E. The C-141 is showing it as section 10 unit N, which may be the well location.

Thank you,
Robert

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 12:16 PM

To: Kyle Berend <kberend@bbsoil.com>; Kasuboski, Robert <rkasuboski@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: stucker@blm.gov

Subject: RE: Pickett Draw C-141 - ROW#NM85558

Thanks Kyle. The Artesia District office will be your contact for OCD.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: Kyle Berend <kberend@bbsoil.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2018 8:57 AM

To: rkasuboski@slo.state.nm.us

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: Pickett Draw C-141 - ROW#NM85558

| have submitted the attached form to the Hobbs District Office. We have contacted a company to help us clean up the
site. Please let me know if you all need anything from us.

Thank you,
Kyle Berend

Bettis, Boyle & Stovall, Inc.
940-549-0780 ext. 112
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